The Greene County Electoral Board met Tuesday, Feb. 5, 2019, 1 P.M. at the registrar's office in Stanardsville, VA.

Present:

Ellen Deane - Chairman Douglas Miller - Vice-Chairman Geraldine H. Gilbert - Sec. Jennifer Lewis-Fowler - Registrar

Purpose of the Meeting:

Verify Security Plan and Other Matters for EB to Consider

The meeting was called to order by Ellen Deane – Chairman. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Items of Business:

Finalized plans for Workshop for Election Officials scheduled for Sat., Feb. 16, 2019, 10-12, at Stanardsville Methodist Church.

Motion was made and approved to increase pay for Election Officials by \$10.00 per election. Alternate Official pay will remain \$25.00.

Doug Miller, Vice-Chairman will review the Security Plan.

The next meeting is scheduled for March 8, 2019, 10 A.M., for reorganization of the EB. There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Ellen Deane-Chairman

Douglas Miller-Vice-Chairman